Annual Homeowners Meeting — Vicksburg Commons (VCHA)

Thursday, February, 21, 2019

Tpm

Liberty Middle School

Meeting called to order by president, Brad Allen. Homeowners present: Don Burroughs,
Tony Johnson, Harold Jenkins, Kate Leese, Curt Schumacher, Beth Schumacher, Carol
Tillman, Dan Tillman, Woody Wittrock, Ralph Schorr, Scott Gibbons, Beverly King-
Koger, Josh McKey, Tracy Cook.

Officers present: Brad Allen, Kevin Ruzicka, Raed Armouti, Kermit Winslow, Sarah
Estes, and Matt Smith.

Budget presented by Kermit Winslow. Motion to approve budget, including keeping
dues at $250, raised by Tony Johnson, and seconded by Don Burroughs.

Monument at Governors discussed. Tracy Cook volunteered to contact state and find out
plans. She is getting plat information from Kevin Ruzicka.

Decorating Committee discussed, with homeowner Beverly Koger volunteering to lead.
Sara will post to Facebook about possibly establishing such a committee if there is

enough interest from homeowners.

Issues raised about detention basins located at end of Shiloh and Chattanooga. Raed
Armouti will investigate. Might just need Delkus to do a spring clean out of basins.

New members at large Kate Leese and Ryan Stowe.

Yard sale will be held on Saturday morning only instead of Friday night and Saturday
morning.

Special attendees: Eric Levin and Katie Roberson; candidates for school board.

Meeting adjourned.



